
9945 Hillview Drive 
Pensacola, Florida 32514 

850-477-3221                                              
office@nativityofourlordcc.org 

Parish Office Hours:                                         
Monday to Thursday: 9:00am ~ 5:00pm                                      

Friday: 9:00am ~ 1:00pm      

               Office Staff:      

Father Hank Lech, Pastor                                     
 lechh@clergy.ptdiocese.org                                              
Father Raymond Herard, Parochial Vicar    
 herardr@clergy.ptdiocese.org                                                                 
Deacon John Jacobs                                                
Jackie Blackmon, Business Administrator                                     
 admin@nativityofourlordcc.org                                
Pat Shea, Administrative Assistant                                                   
 office@nativityofourlordcc.org                     
Katie Johnson, Campus Ministry Coordinator 
 ccm@nativityofourlordcc.org                                      
Taylor Linn, Faith Formation Director              
 faith@nativityofourlordcc.org              
Brent Badon, Music Minister                                   
 music@nativityofourlordcc.org                  
Richard Badon, Maintenance Manager                        
   maintenance@nativityofourlordcc.org                                                                 
Harold Sandy, Custodian                                                    
Marianna Arden, Rectory Coordinator 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday: Vigil 4:00pm 
Sunday: 8:00am and 11:00am                                                       

Sunday: Catholic Argos Mass resumes 8/20/23                        
Daily Mass:      Monday ~ Friday 8:30am 

+++                                                                                      
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 2:00pm ~ 3:30pm  or by appointment 

nativityofourlordcc.org                facebook.com/PensacolaNativity                @nativityofourlord 
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 Deacon’s Blog 

 
 
 

  One Loaf:                             
“If you buy an airline ticket, you have to  
decide between the first-class or the basic 
economy class.  If you go to a college foot-
ball game, you have to decide to be on the 50
-yard line section or the upper-deck section.  
Similar options exist in many other places 
where people gather.  Except, of course for 
Mass.  There are no different ‘classes of        
sections’ at the liturgy:  just the whole          
people of God gathered as one to receive 
“the one Loaf,” which is Jesus himself (1 
Corinthians 10:17)”.  
 
“On this feast of the Body and Blood of 
Christ, St. Paul reminds us that we are ‘one 
body’ in the Lord (1 Corinthians 10:17).   
Jesus has called us into one community as 
his brothers and sisters.  He has gifted all of 
us with the ‘one baptism for the forgiveness 
of sins’ (Apostles Creed).  And he has filled 
each one of us with the same Holy Spirit.  
Everyone has a first-class seat.  Everyone 
has the same high privilege of being named a 
child of God”. 
 
“Today during Holy Communion, we receive 
the ‘one Loaf’, look at our brothers and         
sisters gathering with you.  Honor them as 
the beloved of Christ that they are.  And  
welcome them into your heart.  ‘Jesus, thank 
you for giving yourself to me so freely and 
generously’.” 1 
 

1 The Word Among Us, Daily MeditaƟons for Catho-
lics, June 2023, pg. 32. 
  

LiƩle Flower Catholic School                
currently has space for                     
students in grades K, 2, 4, and 6!  
If you are interested in a tour, 
please contact us at 850-455-
4851.                                                         
Current families, if you know any 
prospecƟve families who are in-
terested in enrolling, please don't 
hesitate to reach out! You may 

also email me directly at tmonroe@ptliƩleflower.org to 
schedule a tour or for more informaƟon.                                                   
We offer many exciƟng sports opportuniƟes including volley-
ball, football, flag football, cheer, basketball, soccer, and 
track! In addiƟon, we have a newly implemented concert 
band offered for 5-8th grades! 



The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi)                                   June 11, 2023 

 

Father Hank’s                                          
Pick of the Week                                    
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Stewardship of Treasure   

June 3/4 

Offertory 

 

 

                                                                            
Building 

 

 

 

ACTUAL             $ 15,949.00 

BUDGETED        $ 14,732.00 

 ACTUAL             $ 1,062.00 

BUDGETED        $ 800.00 

Join the DCCW and Seniors on the Go for a     
presentation by Brother John, a Friar from EWTN.  
Learn more about the EWTN story started by Sister 
Angelica and hear about the exciting Annual Family 
Celebration Day coming later this summer.  Brunch 
will be served.  June 16 at 10:00am in the Giri Room, 
St. Paul Catholic Church.                                                        
Questions?                                                                      
Contact Nanci Pruter at npruter27@gmail.com 
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Altar Servers 
   Parish Office, 477-3221  
Bereavement Ministry 
  Jim Guttmann, jmguttmann2@gmail.com 
Burse Club    
Charismatic Prayer Group     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139         
Exodus  90 Men’s Group       
  Brad Dale, 850-572-0037                                                 
Greeters/Ushers  
  Parish Office, 477-3221     
Homebound Ministry 
  Deacon John Jacobs, 850-477-3221    
   

Music Ministry     
  music@nativityofourlordcc.org  
Parish Pastoral Council  
  John Barberi   
 Charlie Code                                 
 Brad Dale, 850-572-0037  
 Sandra de la Cruz 
 Raul Gonzalez-Diaz, 787-608-2684 
 Gary Lee 
 Chyloe Morgan 
 Maritza Arancibia 
Parish Finance Council     
  John Willem, Chairperson                                                                                               
  Steve Schroll, Secretary 
  Steve Peranich 
  Greg Newchurch 
 Lectors 
  Parish Office, 477-3221                     

Parish Ministries 

Parish Organizations 
 

Knights of Columbus       
  George Kasztelan, Grand Knight     
   850-982-2619  
 Nativity Council of Catholic Women  
  Barbara Nawrot, President, 210-749-6024    
  presnativityccw@gmail.com 
St. Vincent De Paul 
  Helpline, 850-377-9829                                               

Parish Reaching Out  
Catholic Argos 
   www.catholicargos.com 
Eucharistic Adoration                                            
First Friday of the Month     
  9:00am ~ 12:00pm in the church      
First Monday Confession              
 5:30pm ~ 6:30pm in the church   
First Saturday Bilingual Mass 
 9:30am followed by rosary         
Online Giving        
  go to: www.nativityofourlordcc.org and click              
e-giving”  
 

Faith Formation 
 
Religious Education 
    faith@nativityofourlordcc.org  
   Sunday: 9:30-10:45am  1st ~ 9th grade 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
   Sunday: 9:30 ~ 10:45am 
Catholic Campus Ministries (UWF) 
   Fr. Raymond Herard, 850-477-3221 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A) 
   Contact the parish office 
 

Sacraments 
 

If you are in need of receiving one of the                   
Sacraments, please call the parish office. 

         CSA                           
              6/2/23  

Goal  $64,786.00                  
Pledged $88,617.988                                               
Given  $70,860.83                                                   
# of parishioners participating  223 



The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi)                                   June 11, 2023 

 

Prayer Petitions:  
Adriana Ayala, John Bartoszewicz, Daisy Bayona, Dot Boroden, Tony Butera, Candy Connolly, Greg Dryja,  Kathy Goodwin, 
Ray Goodwin, Cecilia Guenther, Virginia Habel, Kay Hazuga, Don Hirth, Jim Hudson, Bill and Sandy Kambic, Ginny Kelly, 
Johanna Lae, Pat LeBlanc, Tharon  LeBlanc, Waltraud Melzer, Roger Merritt, Fr. Mooney, James Rigney, Christopher Roan, 
Vete Senkus, Josephine Jean Simpson, Ann Sloan, Bert and Marlene Smith, Anecia Solano, Lee Steffensmeier, Angie Stokes, 
Glenda Thompson, Roxanna Watson, Daniel Watz, Bill Webster 
Please call the parish office to add someone to the Prayer List.  
Pray, too, for members of our Armed Forces and those in senior living facilities. 

 
Monday, June 12 
† Kay Marcum †  

Requested by John and Diane Slywczuk 
 

Tuesday, June 13 
† Sr. Maureen Kirwan † 

Requested by Jackie Blackmon 
 

Wednesday, June 14 
Special Intention 
Bridgette Toner 

Requested by Grant Sennott 
 

Thursday, June 15 
† Mary Frances Gamber † 

Requested by Nativity Council of Catholic Women 
 

Friday, June 16 
Special Intention 

Donald Hirth 
Requested by Family 

 
Saturday, June 17 

† Arcelina Mendes †  
Requested by Regina Davis 

 
Sunday, June 18,  8:00am  

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
† Justin Muck †  

Requested by Family and Friends 
 

Sunday, June 18, 11:00am 
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

† Boniface Schwieters †  
Requested by Claire Jackson  

Mass Intentions 

Building Fund 

It has come to our attention that many              
parishioners have decreased the amount they 

contribute to the Building Fund or have stopped 
giving altogether because we currently have no 

building projects underway.  While this is                 
certainly true, the Building Fund is used to fund 

maintenance and improvements to all the              
buildings on our campus. With the increase in            
supplies and maintenance costs, we need your 

help more than ever.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

We still have magnets for sale 

 

 

 

    Great for your refrigerator or car.                  
1 for $2 or 2 for $3.   
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A relationship of faith and commitment exists between the Catholic Church and its members and the public, whether they are children, young people, adults or elderly.  Sexual abuse 
is this context, or any other relationship, is a matter of grave concern.  Knowledge of such abuse  requires a special response in order to facilitate the healing process and assure the 
safety of the community.  With this in mind, The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has established Victims 
Assistance Coordinators, experienced and trained counselors. These coordinators are  available to help persons who have been sexually abused by a priest, deacon or other church 
personnel.  VICTIM ASSISTANCE COORDINATORS: Pensacola/Ft. Walton Beach area: Dr. Lewis Makarowski, PhD, P.A. (850)477-7181. Tallahassee/Panama City area:  James 
Gagnon, MSW LCSW (850)877-0205. For Spanish speakers - en Espanol: Deacon Santiago Molina, (850)627-2350. Diocesan Victim Assistance Hotline: (850)435-3536. 


